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Cochlear statement on US tariff announcement 
Cochlear Limited (ASX:COH) refers to its ASX announcement released on 3 April 2025 and the 
announcement by the US Government on 2 April 2025 (US) on the introduction of a tariff of 10% on 
exports to the US from Australia. 

Cochlear confirms that it will continue to be able to rely on a chapter of the Harmonized Tariff Schedule 
of the United States that provides for duty-free importation on a range of products into the US, including 
hearing implants.  

Cochlear will continue to actively monitor and engage in the evolving global landscape so that it can 
continue to provide implantable hearing solutions to as many people as possible, and service existing 
recipients over the course of their life. 

 

For further information, please contact: 

Analysts Media 
Kristina Devon 
Vice President Corporate Strategy & Investor  
Relations 
Email: kdevon@cochlear.com 
Ph: + 61 2 9073 4194 

Jennifer Stewart 
Vice President Communications, Brand & 
Digital Marketing 
Email: jstewart@cochlear.com 
Ph: +61 2 9073 4186 

 

This announcement is authorised by the Company Secretary. 
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